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PHASE 1: MEMO 3 
Summary of Feedback from Marginalized Communities 

 

The task force for outreach to marginalized communities reached out to groups from 
marginalized communities on our campus via email and personal communication. This included 
groups that serve LGBTQI+ populations, people of color, staff, NTT, and student groups. The 
task force did not gather enough feedback to do a report for two main reasons. Organizations 
or groups of marginalized students, faculty, or staff on our campus are usually university-wide 
groups and communication with those who are A&S stakeholders within campus groups proved 
to be difficult. Another reason is that feedback from other groups, such as staff and NTT faculty, 
were gathered by the Departments and Groups task force, instead, and is included in the report 
from that task force. This Fall the Outreach to Marginalized Communities task force will be in 
conversation with the Strategic Planning Committee and other stakeholders in our College, such 
as the LCIJ committee, in order to plan ways to more effectively elicit feedback in our next 
phase and report on such feedback. 

 


